
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 7, 2016  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
In 2015-16, the Grand Erie District School Board conducted a Pupil Accommodation Review for the schools in the 
North Brant area.  
 
Trustees received the North Brant Elementary Accommodation Review Committee report as information in February 
and recommended the final report, with the recommended action, to be considered at the Committee of the Whole 
Meeting on Monday, September 12, 2016 at the Education Centre, 349 Erie Avenue, Brantford, at 7:15 p.m.  
 
On Friday, September 9, 2016, the final report will be made available on the Grand Erie District School Board’s 
website, www.granderie.ca. The final report and the initial report, tabled in February, can be viewed by clicking the 
Accommodation Review Committee banner on the homepage and then accessing the North Brant Elementary tab. 
 
The public will have the opportunity to present delegations to the Board of Trustees before the final decision at a 
Regular Board meeting. The delegation process and how to apply to become a delegate is outlined on the North Brant 
Elementary Accommodation Review web page. 
 
The Board of Trustees’ final decision will be made no earlier than ten business days after hearing delegations. Based 
on these timelines, the final decision will be confirmed at the Regular Board Meeting on Monday, October 24, 2016. 
Delegations will be heard on September 12 and 26, as well as October 17 and 24, 2016.  
 
The decision of the Board of Trustees will be posted on the Board’s website and made available at all schools in the 
review.  
 
For more information, please contact Debbie Fletcher, Executive Assistant to the Board of Trustees, at 519-756-6301 
ext. 281133 or debbie.fletcher@granderie.ca. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Wayne Baker  
Superintendent of Education 


